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Christine and Trevor’s back garden. What a wonderful display. 

 

With so many of our members away on a cruise, Christine and Trevor Richards 

were expecting a very quiet night for the Happy Hour they were hosting at their 

home on the 24th of November. But the word had spread.  The night was a great 

social event with 20 or so very happy members attending. Always a great get 

together and this time with the added bonus of their beautiful garden. Eventually 

Doug Lawrence wound up the evening by thanking Christine and Trevor for their 

hospitality. 

 

  
Barbara and Fay. 

  

Margaret E, Margaret L and Jean. 

  
Iris and Nadia.  Dianne, Judith and Christine. 



  
Doug, Trevor, John S, and John R. 

  

John V, Phillip and Jim. 

 

Another 

wonderful 

Evening 

Margaret, Jean and Barbara.  
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